
 

 
 

Capital Investment Plan Update 
 

Report of the Overview and Scrutiny Board – July 2015 
 

At its meeting on 8 July 2015, the Overview and Scrutiny Board considered the 
Capital Investment Plan Update. 
 
The Board requested: 
 
That they receive a further report on the Disabled Facilities Grant (DFG) specifically 
in relation to: 
 

• How the decision was made to reduce the grant and reallocate the budget 
 

• How demand for the service has changed  
 

• Whether the criteria has changed 
 
That the Mayor provides further information specifically in relation to the revised sum 
of money (£10,000) for affordable housing within Public Health.  


